
Jennifer


From: Jennifer


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 8:41 AM


To: <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: NOAA retraction


Dear Julie Roberts,


I have always trusted your site to give factual and timely weather reports, and in fact use it everyday.


However, I was greatly disappointed in the message that was sent from NOAA not backing up your very own


Hurricane Warning people!


Shame on you. You have very dedicated people working very hard to keep residents in storm areas safe-

they should have your full support.


I understand that you are a government agency, but just because you are, does not mean that you agree


with a hand altered hurricane map.


It is my personal belief that no one should mess with the maps, warnings, etc that comes out of the NOAA


site in this time of increasing severe storms.


I do not care who they are and you should back up your very good professional people who are doing a


great service for the people!


Jennifer Cramer


Hysham, MT
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